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A great couple to celebrate Valentines Day month.  

Ron and Sharon Monroe have been married for 47 1/2 

years.  They not only share their love with each other, 

but also with others.  They have been missionaries in    

Algeria and Zaire (Congo). Sharon was a UMC Pastor 

for 22 years and now that both are retired, they are 

sharing their love here at Midwest.   
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Janay Dalton from Dixon, IL and Rosemarie 

Stoelting from Springfield, IL; were volunteering 

the same day, different groups, and found out 

that they were related - second cousins.  It had 

been many years since their families had gotten 

together.  They shared many stories about family 

members and heard new ones.  You never know 

who you will run into at MMDC. 

January Volunteer Coordinators 



BEFORE 

New Truck 

Current Needs  
Ý Crayons - 24 count 

Ý Protractors 

Ý Bathroom Hand Towels -  15ó x 25ó to        

17ó x 27ó 

Ý Receiving Blankets  - 28ó x 28ó to 32ó x 32ó 

Check our  wish list at  

www.dollardays.com/midwestmission/wishlist  

Please send all monetary donations to  

MMDC - PO Box 56, Chatham, IL 62629 

Or visit www.midwestmissiondc.org/donate 

 

The mission of the Midwest Mission Distribution Center is to compassionately help Godõs people in need locally, 

nationally and around the world and to offer a center to fulfill the call for service to our neighbors in Christõs name.  

Because of your donations, MMDC was able to buy a much needed new 

(used) truck.  The Endowment Fund Committee approved funds from the 

fundΩs earnings of $20,000 to be used for a newer truck, which was only 

half of what MMDC needed.  But, with the help of your donations, the  

Center was able to complete the transaction.  The new truck is a 2014    

International and is longer and taller than the old one.  Our old truck      

was purchased by the Sisters of St Francis of the Holy Eucharist in             

Independence, MO.  Both trucks will be used to compassionately help 

GodΩs people.   

@midwestmission 

And Instagram at 
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